
Project Update: July 2016 

This month we are teaching children about sea grass beds importance and why they matter.  
Using puppet shows, storytellers and a memory card game, we educated children of two 
local educative centers in the Guatemalan Caribbean.  This is just the halfway point of our 
project! Children are very enthusiastic when is about learning.  Teachers and fathers are 
invited to join this effort in order to make them replicators of knowledge too.  Great news 
for sustainability in our protected area (Refugio de Vida Silvestre Punta de Mananique). Our 
National Council are implementing educational activities once a month in the communities of 
the area!  All of this is possible thanks to the support of Rufford Foundation and the help of 
the communities. 

For further information about this project and other related projects please visit: 
www.fundacionmundoazul.com 

Left to right: Memory of the sea; Raise your hands for Sea Grass Beds & A boy and a Book. 

http://www.fundacionmundoazul.com/

